
Coast Care in 2016
We’ve had some great results in 2016, working with and with the help of the Mandurah City Council (MCC). 
We installed our picnic table and we are pleased to report that there are funds set aside in this year’s MCC 
budget to complete the asphalting of 3 of the 4 limestone stretches of the coastal path. We’re hopeful that 
the long remaining stretch from the south lookout to Tim’s Thicket will be completed over the course of the 
next few years also through the MCC budget.  
 
We also carried out a large planting in July, the final remaining bowl at Melros beach and have carried out 
many runs of brushing onto the sandy areas of the dunes along with a mammoth rubbish collection! We 
also discussed and agreed change to the fire-break proposal at the end of William St in Melros, and are 
working to ensure that we get the best results for the proposed works to improve the Tim’s Thicket waste 
and septic facility.
 
We also became a Not for Profit registered 
association and elected a full committee, which 
means we can now apply for grants in our own 
right. 
 
So we wound up a great year with our Christmas 
party where we also paid tribute to Malcolm Flett 
who was the founder of this amazing group of 
volunteers some 22 years ago and only stood 
down as chairman earlier this year. His character 
traits were summed up by our members as 
endearing, patient, calm, determined, respectful, 
dignified, dynamic achiever, humble and very, 
very, energetic! We also thanked Gloria for her 
patience and fortitude not to mention her 
continued support for the BCCG right alongside 
Malcolm. We thank you both for your amazing 
and tireless work 
 
 
 

Merry Chirstmas and a Happy New Year from BCCGIt’s a load of Rubbish 

Ivan, Ron & Rod spent some 
time down in Tims Thicket prior 
to a series of prescribed burns.
 
Over a busy few hours, they 
collected two trailer loads of 
rubbish that had been illegally 
dumped in and around the 
Tims Thicket car park. 
 
The council collected and 
disposed of the load the next 
day.
 
If you see anyone illegally fly 
tipping or find rubbish dumped 
by the side of the road, contact 
a ranger or take a photo using 
Snap, Send Solve and submit it 
to the council for action
 

Make 2017 a tidy year!
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How to Contact Us
Bouvard Coast Care Group
PO Box 5969
Falcon
Western Australia 6210
 
Email: 
chairperson@bouvardcoastcare.org.au 
Mob:   0478 278 888
 
Follow us on Facebook:
 
www.bouvardcoastcare.org.au 
 
Chairperson: Mel Horton
Secretary: Ron Glasson 
Treasure: Peter Becker
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Coast Care Christmas Party
@ Rod & Rachel’s House - What 3 Words location: disappear.ingredient.sand  
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